
Important Notice 

Refund of P. G. CET – Fees 
 

APGM / APGD – CET 2016 scheduled to be held on 14-02-2016 was later 

withheld as per the orders of the Hon’ble High Court. As per recent orders of 

the Hon’ble Supreme Court P. G. CET 2016 will not be held. The candidates 

who had filled in the CET forms and paid the CET fees are requested to 

furnish the following Details online of their Bank Account for refund: 

 

1. Name of the Candidate. 

2. Form Number. 

3. Bank Name (Your Bank) with name of Branch. 

4. Account Number. 

5. IFS Code. 

6. MICR Code. 

 

The above informations to be submitted online on or before 13th April 2016. 


